
Procedure – Vessels under arrest 

 

 

In order to ensure that arrest notices are acted upon without delay, notification should 

be provided to the Pacific Pilotage Authority as follows: 

 

1. Notices of vessels under arrest must be sent via e-mail at arrest@ppa.gc.ca. 

This will trigger an immediate notification to our operations team as well as our 

Dispatch department. 

2. Notices may also be faxed to 604-666-1647 however the e-mail notification 

will ensure prompt attention during non-business hours. 

3. All notices must include a copy of the associated Warrant. 

 

For any questions regarding the above, please contact the PPA’s Executive Assistant at 

604-666-8575. 
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